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Aoife Brennan

From: Correspondence Unit <no-reply@cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 24 March 2021 10:15
To: Aoife Brennan
Subject: DES-CU-02405-2021

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
Ms. Aoife Brennan  

Staff Officer 

South Dublin County Council   

  

abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 

  
  
PLEASE QUOTE REF NUMBER ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE 
Our Ref:  DES-CU-02405-2021 
  
  
Dear Ms. Brennan,  
Thank you for your recent e-mail regarding DEIS status for Divine Mercy Junior and Senior Schools. 
  
Your correspondence will be brought to the Minister's attention as soon as possible. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

  
  
  
Derek Newcombe 
Private Secretary  
  


